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January 12th, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 

 

It's hard to believe that we are already into the month of January! The second marking period, 
end of first semester, is January 29th. As we move forward to Quarter 3, we cannot stress enough 
the importance of student engagement in both the in person and virtual environments. Course 
content is progressing and it is imperative for students to keep up with their school work. 
Parents, please be sure to check your child’s progress on Seesaw, Class Dojo, Google Classroom 
or through eSchool. 
 

January Dates to Remember:  
 

➔ Martin Luther King Jr. Day:  
◆ No School on January 18th, 2021 

➔ Middle School - High School Day Schedule Jan. 19th -22nd:  
◆ Tuesday, January 19th - “B” Day 
◆ Wednesday, January 20th - “A” Day 
◆ Thursday, January 21st - “A”Day 
◆ Friday, January 22nd - “B” Day 

➔ End of the Second Quarter:  
◆ Friday, January 29th marks the end of the quarter  
◆ Middle - High School report cards will be mailed the week of February 1st 

➔ Remote or In-person decision:  
◆ Friday, January 15th - Google Form will be posted on the school website for 

families to choose Remote or In-person instruction for the 3rd Quarter. The 
requests will be taken until Friday, January 29th.  

◆ Please be advised, due to social distance guidelines, some grade levels have a 
“wait-list” for In-person instruction.  

◆ Parents will be contacted by the office to confirm “In-Person” availability to start 
the week of February 1st.  

 

 

As always, I encourage you to please continue to refer to our school website, 
http://www.fortedward.org​, and our social media pages for additional information.  

 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

John Galarneau  
K-12 Principal 

 

http://www.fortedward.org/

